
 

 

6th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We have a busy half term planned for Year 6 as they come to the end of their time at St Margaret’s. 
Please see the following dates 
  
Friday 23rd June – Class Photos. All children to wear full uniform please 
Wednesday 28th June – Highdown Trip Drop off at Highdown Pick up from school 
Friday 30th June – Junior sports day 10.45am (Years 5 and 6) Parents welcome 
Monday 3rd July – Lancing College Leaver’s Service 10.30am.  Parents welcome to meet us at Lancing 
College 
Tuesday 4th July – Legacy Games at The Angmering School all day (Years 5 and 6) 
Wednesday 5th July – Transition Day 
Thursday 6th July – Year 6 Leavers' assembly at St Margaret’s Church 9.30. All parents welcome 
Friday 7th July – Year 6 Leavers' Party at Arundel Lido in the evening 
Mon 10th - Friday 14th July – Cobnor Residential 
Mon 17th – Thursday 20th July – Bikeability for those who signed up and paid for this before Christmas. 
  
The Leaver’s Service at St Margaret’s Church on Thursday 6th July is tailored for our Year 6 and is a 
celebration of their time at St Margaret’s. Children will be at the centre of the service.  There are a few 
children attending extended transition days at High School (5th, 6th and 7th  July) but they should attend 
the School Leaver’s service and go onto their Transition school a little later that day. These schools have 
been advised. 
 
This is a busy time for Year 6. Whilst there are a lot of activities for them to look forward to and enjoy, 
they will continue to focus on learning and progress in class as we prepare them for their next step. 
 
We want them to leave with a sense of pride in their achievements and an excitement for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
M Jee 
Headteacher 
 
 


